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MEMBERS PRESENT:  Rep. Mary Alice Ford, Chair Rep. Beverly Stein,
Vice-Chair Rep. Marilyn Dell Rep. Bill Fisher Rep. Dennis Luke Rep.
Frank Shields

MEMBER EXCUSED:   Rep. John Meek

STAFF PRESENT:          Melanie Zermer, Committee Administrator Barbara
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MEASURES CONSIDERED:          Informational Meeting - Breast Cancer
Coalition HJM  3    -   Breast   Cancer    Fund   -   Public    Hearing 
 & Work Session HJM5 - Mammography - Public Hearing & Work Session HJM 
6   -   Breast   Cancer   Office    -   Public   Hearing   & Work
Session HJM  7   -   Cancer   Registries   Act   -   Public   Hearing  
& Work Session HB   3081    -    Breast    Cancer    -    Public   
Hearing    & Work Session HB 2952 - Oregon Health Authority - Public
Hearing HB 2869 - Tax Credit - Work Session
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TAPE 76, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

HB 2869 - Work Session

FRANK BRAWNER, OREGON BANKER'S ASSOCIATION  & STATE CHARTERED BANKS OF

OREGON:  supports HB 2869 and urges its adoption and referral to Revenue

Submitted for the record, -1 amendment dated 3/3/93 (EXHIBIT A)

MOTION: Rep  Dell moves  HB 2869  as  amended be  sent to  the Revenue



Committee in  accordance  with  its  prior  referral  with  a  do pass

recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call  vote, all members present vote  AYE. Rep Meek is

excused.

HJM3 - Public Hearing

044  LOLLY CHAMPION,  OREGON BREAST  CANCER COALITION:  Presents
overview and supports HJM3 -submits written testimony (EXHIBIT B)
-discussion of recommended mammogram schedule

235  KATHLEEN GAFFNEY MD, STATE HEALTH OFFICER & DEPUTY ADMINISTRATOR,
OREGON HEALTH DIVISION: submits and reviews summary  of the Oregon
Breast and

Cervical Cancer Screening Program (EXHIBIT C) -answers questions from
the members

TAPE 74, SIDE A

GAFFNEY:  continues testimony

HJM3 - Work Session

20    MOTION:  Rep Stein moves HJM3 to the floor with do pass
recommendation

CHAMPION:  clarification of death rate

VOTE: In a roll call  vote, all members present vote  AYE. Rep Meek is

excused

Rep Ford will carry the bill

HJM5 - Public Hearing

130  MARCI GORDON: submits and reads testimony  of Sandra Ehsan in
support of HJM5 (EXHIBIT D)

210  GAFFNEY:  clarification of  states that  have adopted  quality
assurance standards for mammography -answers questions from the members

HJM5 - Work Session

260   MOTION:  Rep  Stein  moves   HJM 5  to  the  floor   with  a  do
pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call  vote, all members present vote  AYE. Rep Meek is

excused.

Rep Fisher will carry the bill

HJM6 - Public Hearing



290  NANCY WARNOCK  PHD, OREGON  BREAST CANCER  COALITION: Submits  and
reads written testimony in support of HJM6 (EXHIBIT E)

HJM6 - Work Session

415   MOTION:  Rep  Stein  moves   HJM 6  to  the  floor   with  a  do
pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote,  all members present vote AYE.  Rep Meek is
excused.

Rep Stein will carry the bill
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HJM7 - Public Hearing

MARCI GORDON,  OREGON  BREAST  CANCER  COALITION:  Submits  and reads
testimony in support of HJM7 (EXHIBIT F)

119    CHAMPION:  discussion of communication about Breast Cancer

HJM7 - Work Session

MOTION: Rep  Shields  moves  HJM 7  to  the  floor  with  a  do pass
recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote,  all members present vote AYE.  Rep Meek is
excused.

Rep Shields will carry the bill

HB 3081 - Public Hearing

215  LEE SMITH,  STATE CAPTAIN, OREGON  BREAST CANCER  COALITION:
submits and reads written testimony in support of HB 3081 (EXHIBIT G)
320    -suggests language change

365   LAUREN  MOUGHON,  WOMEN'S  RIGHTS  COALITION:  Submits  and
summarizes written testimony in support of  HJM3, HJM5,  HJM6, & HJM 7
and HB 3081 (EXHIBIT H) -Explains tax check-off program
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HB 3081 - Work Session

MOTION: Rep  Stein moves  on page  2, line  20: the  word  "victim" be
deleted and the word "survivor"  replaces it, and on page  1, line 12,
delete "the face of".

VOTE:  Hearing no objection the bill is amended

MOTION: Rep Stein  moves HB 3081  as amended  by the committee  to the
Revenue Committee in accordance with its prior referral with a do pass
recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote,  all members present vote AYE.  Rep Meek is
excused.

HB 2952 - Public Hearing



ROGER AUERBACH,  SENIOR  POLICY ADVISOR  TO  THE  GOVERNOR: Update on
Oregon Health Plan waiver

190    REP. SHIPRACK:  Explains background of the bill -supports the
bill -bill should be used to set  up an authority to pull  in all the
state agencies and programs that deliver health care under one roof and
deal with finding ways to provide less expensive and better medical care

220    discussion of objections to bill in 1991 legislative session
-difference between 1991 & 1993 versions

303    AUERBACH:  Discusses history of the bill -consolidates state
agency, administration, of the  Oregon Health plan into one entity
-combine the purchasing power  of state government to  lower costs for
the state and to encourage certain provider behavior which will be cost
effective, medically effective and provide quality of services

398  The  Governor's office  supports the  bill  in concept  and is 
ready to rework the bill

CHAIR FORD: a working group will be formed

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 10:30 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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